
CITY or 

15KOKEN ARROW 
Where opportunity lives 

August 24, 2017 

Fire Department 

Mr. David Weil 

Saint Francis Hospital South 

10501 East 91' Street 

Tulsa, Ok 74133 

Re: Commitment Letter 
Dear Mr. David Weil, 

It has been a pleasure to work with you over the past several months to explore a partnership in bringing 
the PulsePoint Application to the Broken Arrow community. PulsePoint was developed to help save the 
lives of people who experience sudden cardiac arrest, through improved bystander cardiopulmonary 
resuscitation. With close to 1,500 coordinated locations with emergency dispatch and tens of thousands 
of citizens linked to PulsePoint, the program is saving lives daily. 

This letter is to affirm the partnership of the City of Broken Arrow (City) Fire Department and Saint 
Francis Health System to implement PulsePoint in Broken Arrow. This letter confirms that Saint Francis 
Health System agrees to provide up to $10,000 to assist in funding the initial implementation of the 
PulsePoint Response Application for the first year's annual licensing fees. Based on the anticipated 
success of the program and mutual agreement, we will look forward to continuing this collaboration. 

In honor of your support, the Saint Francis South logo of your choice will be included alongside the City 
and Fire Department logos in all marketing materials, including the mobile application. 

We look forward to working with you to finalize the implementation plans with the preliminary goal of 
a community kick-off event in October of 2017. We invite you to assign a Saint Francis South 
representative as a public information officer to our implementation team. 

Please sign, date and return this letter of commitment to 1 101 N 6th St, Broken Arrow, OK 74012. If you 
have any questions or requests, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Sincerely. Saint Francis Health System 

Jeremy K. Moore Title: 
Fire Chief 
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